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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 102
Committee: Education Policy Sponsor: Representative Jeana Ross

Analyst: John Friedenreich Date: 02/12/2025

House Bill 102 as reported by the Committee on Education Policy could increase the

administrative obligations of local education agencies to assist students in evaluating dual

enrollment courses and in recognizing and awarding high school credit to a student for the

completion of approved dual enrollment courses at a community college.  Additionally, this bill

could increase the administrative obligations of the State Department of Education, the Alabama

Community College System, and the various 4-year institutions of higher education to develop

guidelines for the implementation of the provisions of this bill.


